
Hi Andrew

Sorry for the delay. I have confirmed with the Manager, NPWS Eurobodalla Area, that
NPWS has no comments on the proposed modification of the subdivision concept plan.

Janet Cavanaugh (she/her)
Senior Project Officer, EIA Advisory
Aboriginal Partnerships, Planning & Heritage Branch
NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service
Bundjalung Country

Lvl 4, 49 Victoria St (PO Box 361), Grafton NSW 2460
T 02 6641 1551    M 0419 653 953
W nationalparks.nsw.gov.au

For environmental planning, management and impact assessment queries, please use the NPWS
Environmental Planning Advice Mailbox: npws.envplanningadvice@environment.nsw.gov.au

https://www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:npws.envplanningadvice@environment.nsw.gov.au
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